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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Fred Grange <fngrange@yahoo.com>
Sent: 09 October 2020 07:36
To: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Cc: Dave Jordan
Subject: Public Toilets

Good morning, Richard, 
 
Many thanks for giving up your time yesterday to meet with Dave Jordan and myself. The visit was discussed at our 
committee meeting last night and it was unanimously agreed to express the interest of Swaffham Men’s Shed in 
taking on the old public toilet building as a possible venue for holding it’s meetings. Consequently, we would be 
most grateful if you could include it as a discussion item on your Council Meeting agenda for next Wednesday. 
 
Thanks and Best Regards, 
 
Fred Grange 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


